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12th May 2012
Dear Students,

We would like to put up notice before you leave the school next week. We wish you a great future ahead and best wishes for your career aspirations. Before you leave, we would like you to make sure that you fulfill few more responsibilities. 

Please make sure you clean your desk and lockers. And submit the keys to your class teacher. Clear all your dues and take back any refundable deposits held. For this you can meet the head accounts in the library tomorrow. Also, meet the postman and get your address changed to your home address for delivering mails.

At the end, we at this school wish each and every one of you good luck in your future endeavors. 

Warm Regards

James Lay
Principal
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